
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principals Desk
In our final Scripture for the term, the last verse tells us that if we seek
God, we will find Him when we search for Him with all our heart. Our
relationship with God gets stronger as we make the effort each day to
put Him first. God already put us first and gave us His best when He
made the supreme and ultimate sacrifice on our behalf. God the Father
covers us with His love. Jesus pleads and prays for us each day.  God
the Holy Spirit lives within us comforting and helping us in our
weaknesses.  This is not a passive relationship. Believers need to draw
close to God each day.  We must submit to Him each day. We keep
drawing nearer to Him each day. In short, this is part of how we search
with our whole heart.  We persevere in this because it is the love of
Christ that motivates us.

Thank you to all associated
with Olivet for all the effort
that has gone into the First
Semester. I pray that each
family will be able to take a
break and spend some quality
time together during the
holidays.

God Bless,
Steven Nicholas
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FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
Morgan ~ Mutisya ~ O’Reilly ~ Parker
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SCHOOL PHOTOS
These were planned for April, which obviously were unable to happen.  They
will now be held on Friday 23rd October.

SCHOOL DENTAL VAN
The school dental van will be coming to the College for three days from 26th -
28th October. Children will be examined at zero out of pocket expense for
families, providing an equal opportunity in dental health.

LAST DAY OF TERM
The last day of Term 2 will be Friday 26th June.  Unfortunately, due to Covid-
19, we are unable to have our end of term presentation.  Students will
receive their reports and school will be dismissed at 2.15pm.  Buses will run
as normal but will return to bus stops approximately 1 hour earlier than
normal.

SEMESTER REPORTS
Parent teacher interviews are held in Terms 1 & 3, but should you wish to
discuss your child’s report with their class teacher, please contact the office
by phone or email and we will arrange a time for an interview early in Term
3.  Compulsory parent teacher interviews for Term 3 will be held on
Wednesday 9th September.

CSEF CAMP SPORT EXCURSION FUND
If you have a current Pension/Health
Care Card that commenced after the first
day of Term 1, you may be eligible for
the CSEF payment.  Please let us know
immediately if this applies to you.  Send
a photo of the card by phone, or email it
to us, and we will send you a form to
claim the payment.
Send it to admin@olivet.vic.edu.au or
0477 835 650 as we will deal with this
over the school break.

TERM THREE PLANNER *
Wednesday 15th July - Friday 18th

June

Australian Maths Competition
Year 10 Work Experience
9th Sept Compulsory Parent
   Teacher Interviews
14th Sept End of term Excursions
18th Sept Presentation Afternoon
   at 1.15pm

Due to Covid-19, these activities
may be subject to change.
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SOME OF THE FUN ON ‘EXCURSION’ DAYS!

Grade 3/4 Class
making stress balls

with play dough and
then pizzas for lunch!

Prep Class with crazy hair for
Wacky Wednesday!
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SECONDARY FITNESS TEST

Secondary students showed how
tough they were while

completing their fitness test!


